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Contact details 
 

 
  01384 390739 

 
 

  
 Email: hollies@laceguild.org 
 
 Website: www.laceguild.org 
 

 
 The Lace Guild 
 The Hollies 
 53 Audnam 
 Stourbridge 
 DY8 4AE 



 

 
 
 
 

The Lace Guild Museum is for 
lacemakers and those interested in 
lacemaking. 
 
The museum started in 1976. 
 
We provide information and exhibits 
on the history of lace. 

 
 
 

 
Lace has been around since the 16th 
century.  
 
We have a magazine called Lace.  
 
We make books on different types of 
lace. 
 

 

 

 
We run workshops on lace around 
the country. 

 



 

 
It is free to visit. 
 
The museum opens at 10am 

  
 
 
The museum closes at 3pm. 
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Thursday 
Friday 

  

 
 
 
We are open Wednesday to Friday 
 
 

  
 
 
Please contact us to book your visit. 
 
We are a small building.  
 
Only a small number of visitors are 
allowed every day. 

 
 



 
 

The main entrance is at the back of 
the house. 
 
There is a doorbell to let us know you 
have arrived.  

 

There are videos with subtitles 
available for you to watch. 
 
 
Our staff are happy to answer any 
questions you have about the 
museum. 
 
 

  
 
The Museum is on the ground floor. 
Staff offices and archives are on the 
first floor. 
 
Our staff will bring down items to 
show you. 
 
There is seating available. 
 

 
 
 

Enjoy your visit to our museum! 


